
 
 
 

OPTIONAL SITE VISIT 

I-5512 

Haywood County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notification is hereby given that all interested contractors will 
have an opportunity to visit the Tunnel # 104 project site with 
the right lane of the tunnel closed to traffic on Wednesday 
October 8th between 11:00 AM and 1:00 PM. The site visit 
opportunity is non-mandatory. Note that hard hat, boots, 
safety glasses, and safety vest will be required for this site 
visit. The parking location is at the east end of the tunnel 
entrance. Enter the paved pullout on the right at the opening 
in the guardrail. 

 

 
 
 
 


